
Report of the Strategic Planning Committee 
to the 26th Annual IGRA Convention 

Sunday, November 14, 2010 

The Strategic Planning Committee met on Friday November 12, 2010 from 3:05 pm until 5:57 
pm.  A total of 13 individuals attended this meeting with a total of 11 voting members.  

I personally want to thank the committee for their devotion and work as we look to face and 
tackle the challenges IGRA faces over the next few years. 

The committee identified one immediate opportunity to begin shaping the future of IGRA.  It is 
the recommendation of the committee to adopt the attached Standing Rule proposal, and we 
submit for your consideration. 

Respectfully, 

Tam Keltner 

Chairman, Strategic Planning Committee 


